Colorado Family Church July Highlights

Michael Hentrich August 11, 2020



Dear family,

Although we are limited in our activities at this time, the highlight of July was definitely our annual family camp. We were so fortunate to still be able to do it this year. Stay tuned next month for highlights from our Peace Road event, youth camp, and more!

Family Camp 2020



This year's family camp was an amazing opportunity to recharge and refresh our community and families after all the stresses of 2020. We are grateful to everyone that came and worked hard to make it a success. We had fun, testimonies, swimming, games, activities, hikes, and lots of time to talk, make new relationships, and make current relationships deeper. All in the beauty of nature.

Virtual Camp Lonestar



For the first ever virtual Camp Lone Star, we had a few youth from our community attend and one staff, as well as the opportunity for Pastors Mike and Adonia to share two talks for all the camp's participants and staff. Thanks to everyone who helped out and participated.



This month, we began a new series on inspirations from the Mother of Peace Memoirs. If you've missed any of them, you can find them all on our <u>Facebook page</u> and <u>Youtube channel</u>. For quick reference, June's recordings are below.

Revolutionary Love, A Life of Offering to the End, Love and Responsibility

Continued Renovations and Improvements

Behind the scenes works continues on the chapel and exterior renovations. In the meantime, small improvements are constantly being made around the church. This month we highlight some small bathroom improvements, deep cleaning of the kitchen range, and replacing more of our kitchen cabinets with stainless steel tables and shelves.







